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Returning to School — Frequently Asked Questions by children

Will | be with my friends?

Maybe. The class teachers will decide which children will belong to which bubble. They will
make the best decision for each bubble. Remember some children may not be returning to
school just yet and some may need to stay with their Key worker bubble.

Will my special groups such as The Fun Club, Lego Club and Dolphins still happen?

No. For the time being we will be unable to run these groups as it is not safe for children to
mix from different bubbles. As soon as we can, we will run the groups again because we miss
them too!

Will we still get playtime and lunchtime?

Yes. Playtime and lunchtime will still happen but it will need to be different from normal.
You will have these breaks just with the children from your bubble in an allocated part of our
school grounds.

How will | stay safe?

The government are giving Mrs Phillips guidance on how to keep you safe at school. We
must remember to stay alert and keep 2m apart from others, try really hard to only touch
our own belongings and to wash our hands regularly. The bubbles will also help you to only
mix with a small number of people each day you are in school. Remember, washing your
clothes each day when you get home from school and wearing clean clothes to school the
next day will help too!

Will I be able to have a hot school meal?
No. We have decided that it safest for everyone to have a packed lunch every day.



